
 

 

June 24, 2021 

 

Dear Family Members and Friends, 

We are writing to update you on changes to the visitation policies at all Woodlands 

Senior Living communities.  

As vaccination rates among residents, staff and community members continue to 

increase, we reviewed the restrictions that were in place and have made adjustments. 

The following visitation guidelines are effective immediately:  

• Masks/face coverings must be worn (regardless of vaccination status) in all 
common areas (e.g., corridors, dining room, activity room, T.V. room, etc.). 

• Appointments for visits in private resident rooms or outdoors are no longer 
required. 

• Because we must consider the safety of non-fully vaccinated residents who may 
share a room with a fully vaccinated resident, we will require notice (versus an 
appointment) of your plan to visit with a resident in a shared room so that we can 
make appropriate arrangements in advance of the visit.   

• Again, because we must consider the safety of non-fully vaccinated residents, 
social distancing must be maintained during visits that occur in shared common 
areas (e.g., dining room, activity room, T.V. room, etc.).  

• If you would like to bring a pet to visit, the pet visit must be limited to a single 
resident.   A certificate of the pet’s current rabies vaccination is required.  

Thank you for your continued support throughout these challenging months. We are all 

excited to see the friends/family of the residents we serve more often! 

 


